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Happy New Year!

With a new year comes new changes. In this month’s TechTalk,
Mike and Kevin will highlight some of the changes in the new
installation portal, which is launching in the coming weeks.
They’ll also give you some tips and tricks to help make the
transition  easier.  This  will  be  a  big  change  for  all  US
Residential technicians, and this is a great video to watch to
help you get ready!
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There is training available on this new installation portal in
Viasat Discover.

If you have any questions about the new portal, send an email
to field.questions@viasat.com and  we’ll get back to you right
away.

Thanks for watching!
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